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Since the issue of the report, the latest national delayed transfers of care numbers 
have been published, by the Department of Health and Social Care, for the month of 
February 2018. In order to provide the Board with the most up to date position, this is 
attached. This shows that the overall improvement that commenced after August 
2017 has been maintained with 5 out of the last six months showing a month on 
month improvement. This is particularly significant for the County Council who have 
now moved from the fourth to the third quartile of performance nationally (I.e. from 
131st in August to 94th out of 152 Local Authorities in February). The Council’s 
performance now compares favourably to other similar local authorities. That said, it 
is recognised that there remain a number of significant system challenges, which the 
Council continues to work on with its NHS partners in order to improve the overall 
experience of residents.


